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surprising Mount Rainier Elementary School with a
$100,000 in-kind check. Heart of America received this
nondepartmental grant from the Prince George’s County
Council in collaboration with Council Members Deni
Taveras, District 2, and Dannielle Glaros, District 3. The
grant would be used toward a project that supports Prince
George’s County Public Schools. Awards like these are the
many reasons our schools and students appreciate you, our
partners.

Friendly reminder, please be sure to review the Partner
Reminders in this month's newsletter to see what
opportunities and events are coming up. Please encourage
your colleagues and friends to subscribe to our newsletter,
which will keep them informed of our amazing community
partners and how they support our students. In an effort to
promote your activities and events that support our
students and staff, please email your information to
partnerships@pgcps.org.

Thank you for your continued partnership!

Yours in Service,

Greetings Partners, Principals and Friends!

April is National Volunteer Month and we celebrate YOU!

Merriam-Webster dictionary defines appreciation as, “a
feeling or expression of admiration, approval, or gratitude.”
To all our 85 partners, we appreciate you! From the bottom
of our hearts, we want to express our gratitude for all you
do for our students, schools and communities. We are
honored to have partners like you doing so much in
enhancing the lives of our young people as they face this
journey called life.

In this issue, we spotlight three of our community partners,
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated, Iota Gamma
Omega Chapter, and their 501(c)3, Ivy Community Charities
of Prince George's County; End Time Harvest Ministries and
Heart of America Foundation. I would also like to recognize
the hard work that my team members Ronald Wilson and
Janice Cooke have exhibited in supporting our partners!

Last month, the Office of Community Partnerships, in
collaboration with Heart of America, had the honor of

Office of 
Community Partnerships

From the Desk of 
Barbara Holt Streeter
Partnerships Officer

April 2022

Let's Get Social



Follow us on Twitter at
@PGCPSPartners

https://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/approval


Heart of America Foundation is a national nonprofit based in Prince George’s County that specializes in
renovating learning spaces and filling education resource gaps. For over 25 years, Heart of America’s team has
worked to build a more equitable education system in historically underinvested communities through their
unique partnerships with school districts, community centers and sponsors. Heart of America Foundation has
served more than 2 million students and community members.

On March 22, Heart of America Foundation presented Principal Jennifer Till of Mount Rainier Elementary School
with a check of $100,000 to be used for the renovation of the school. This was Heart of America Foundation’s
fourth project with Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) and we are working with them to fund
future school renovation projects. The following schools have been selected as finalists: Hillcrest Heights
Elementary School, Ridgecrest Elementary School and Samuel Chase Elementary School. The winner will be
announced before the end of the school year.

Heart of America Foundation has been in partnership with PGCPS for 25 years and since then has impacted
113,067 students and delivered 248,149 books. PGCPS is honored to have partners like Heart of America
Foundation and looks forward to expanding our partnership to transform more spaces for a comfortable
educational experience for our students.

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT

Heart of America Foundation team: John Flynn, Vice President of Innovations; 
Ambre DeVoti (Rypien), Senior Regional Director [East Region] and Karla Rivas, Project Manager,

in collaboration with PGCPS CEO Dr. Monica Goldson and the Office of Community Partnerships and Building
Services Team, awarded Principal Jennifer Till and the staff of Mount Rainier Elementary School with their

$100,000 in-kind check.



*Excerpt article from Rev. Gail A. Addison, President/CEO of End Time Harvest Ministries (ETHM), Inc.

On Saturday, March 19, 2022, in the cafeteria of Bladensburg High School (BHS), the 2021-2022 9th & 10th
grade students with their parents were welcomed into End Time Harvest Ministries’ (ETHM) Pathways to Career
Success (PTCS) / Wellness Ambassador Leadership Program (WALP) by staff and community officials. The
parents and students were so happy to learn how the program prepares students (and parents) for college,
careers, and the workforce. The Community of Care partners (state, county, municipal, and a nonprofit
environmental educator) participate in the students’ growth and development. Bautista Flores, the Port Towns
Youth Council President, said that he saw a spark in the eyes of the students when they participated in the
discovery of more than 150 career fields they could choose from, in addition to the stormwater management
curriculum they were introduced to and will navigate through for the next three years as Wellness Ambassadors. 

BHS Principal, Lisa Faulkner-Jones addressed the students along with Senator Malcolm Augustine, (47th
Maryland State Legislative District); Prince George’s County Council Member Jolene Ivey, (District 5); Mayor
Tracy Gant (Edmonston); Mayor Sadara Barrow (Colmar Manor); and Commissioner Artis Amarche (Cottage
City); addressed the audience filled with students and parents. We were also honored by Ms. Bambi Harman, an
ETHM Board Member and a past PTYC/PTCS parent. Upper class Wellness Ambassadors, alumni, and a parent
were workshop facilitators along with community leaders and staff inspired the students to work hard to achieve
their academic, career, and health goals that will bring them to life success.

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT

2021-2022 Bladensburg High School 9th and 10th grade students become Wellness Ambassadors during their
Pathways to Career Success Orientation Workshop supported by community leaders.

 ETHM at Bladensburg High 
P.O. Box 524, Riverdale, MD 20738

301-887-6700 | Business Office: 301-220-4333



the campus of Howard University as the first Black Greek-letter sorority, Alpha Kappa Alpha to date has
320,000 college-trained members with 1,046 chapters in more than 55 nations and in all 50 states.

Iota Gamma Omega Chapter celebrates 52 years of service to Prince George's County and remains dedicated
to support services and programs that enhance the social, economic and educational well-being of the local,
national and international communities. PGCPS looks forward to having a continued partnership with 
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated, as well as all of our other faithful and long-standing partners.

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT

In photos: Miriam McKinney, Deputy Executive Director, Ivy Community Charities of Prince George’s County;
Cheryl Petty Garnette, Executive Director, Ivy Community Charities of Prince George’s County and 

Cheryl W. Owens, President, Iota Gamma Omega Chapter, President, Ivy Community Charities of Prince George’s County 



(photo on left) Barbara Holt Streeter, Partnerships Officer, PGCPS and Member of Iota Gamma Omega Chapter and Ivy Community Charities of Prince George’s County
and (photo on right) Janice Cooke, Volunteer and Community Outreach Specialist, PGCPS.

Recently, the PGCPS Office of College and Career Readiness contacted our
department requesting assistance to help provide selected graduating seniors with
the gift of a new laptop. A few days after the announcement, Alpha Kappa Alpha
Sorority, Incorporated, Iota Gamma Omega Chapter, and their 501(c)3, 
Ivy Community Charities of Prince George's County surprised our department with
five laptops! 

From campuses to communities, Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated has
continued following its mission to be of service to all mankind. Founded in 1908 on

*Please note there is still an urgent need for more laptops. 
To donate, contact Janice Cooke at 301-952-6380 or janice.cooke@pgcps.org 



This Week In Grade 2R

Upcoming Events
The next PGCPS
Community Partners
Meeting is Wednesday,

Teacher Appreciation Week
is May 2-6.

Teacher of the Year will be
announced in May.

April 20 from 2-3 p.m.

Let's promote the great things
you are doing in our schools.

Please email us your photos and
details of events that you host

to support our students and
schools to

partnerships@pgcps.org





Special Notes

All volunteers must sign up in the Volunteer Registration
System (VRS). Visit www.pgcps.org/volunteer for more
information.

Mandatory SafeSchools Training must be completed every new
school year.

An updated Certificate of Insurance must be sent to the Office
of Community Partnerships (OCP) when your current one
expires.

OCP must be informed when partners would like to add a
school to their partnership agreement.

All partner programs will remain virtual until further notice.

PARTNER REMINDERS

mailto:partnerships@pgcps.org
https://offices.pgcps.org/volunteer/
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